COPY OF AIR LETTER

1LLOYD'S REGISTER OF S5HITF]I NG

UNITED WITH THE BRITISH CORPORATION REGISTER

21, Fenchurch Street, London, E.C.3

3rd February, 1955,

Dear Sir,
8.8, " ALAMO"

With reference to the emtry in your
return of vessels under survey for the cuarter
ended December last, it 1s coneluded that the
Boiler Survey, which bscame due &t the end of the
previous month, has now received attention, but
I shall be glad if you will confirm that this is so,.

Yours faithfully,

Clerk to the
Classification Committee.

Je Dobbie E8Qe,
VALPARATISO.
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